

Joy Norris
The Town Clerk
Ilminster Town Council
Council Offices
Ilminster
TA19 ODG



11/01/2018

Dear Joy,

As you will know Ilminster Carnival committee run 2 carnivals every year. We run the Children's Carnival which this year is on the 29th September and our big one, The illuminated procession on the evening of the 6th October.

As you can imagine there is quite a cost to running these events, We have to pay out for several things amounting to just over £5000 to allow us to run the events.

In the past the Town Council has given us money towards the Open Top bus which the children Greenfylde School, Town Crier and the Mayor go on. What we are asking is for a little help with funding for new crowd barriers to help keep the public safe throughout the town. They can range from£25.00 - £35.00 per barrier.

We know it is a lot to ask but would you be able to help us by giving the committee a donation to the committee. You will be mentioned in all of our publicity for the events and you will be mentioned on our website.

Could you possibly let us know if you are or are not able to help.

By supporting you could be helping to keep the carnival tradition in Ilminster alive.

Kind regards

Gemma Champion
Ilminster Carnival Committee Treasurer
3 Brookside
Broadway
TA19 9RT

Chairperson Kym Toms

Treasurer

Gemma Champion

Secretary

Melanie Horner